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Dear Cody
TRANSFER OF YOUR REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION
| refer to your official information request on 26 October 2017 relating to:

1. the total number of transit-only passengers that passed border security (i.e. transit
passengers that did not pay the levy but entered NZ anyway)

2. the total number of transit-only passengers that DID NOT pass border security (i.e. transit
passengers that remained only in transit)

3. the total number of reqular entry passengers that passed border security (i.e. any other
passenger, such as a visitor, citizen or crew)

This letter is to advise you that the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) is transferring
Questions 1 and 2 of your request to New Zealand Immigration and Question 3 of your
request to the New Zealand Customs Service. This is in accordance with section 14 of the
Official Information Act 1982.

Your request is being transferred because the information you are seeking is not held by
MPI but, | believe, is more closely connected with the functions of the New Zealand
Customs Service and New Zealand Immigration respectively.

Yours sincerely
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Samuel Leske
Director, Intelligence, Planning & Coordination Services
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